
COTUIT FIRE DISTRICT 

PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE 

Minutes 
November 27, 2015 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Fran Parks.  Also present were members Stan 
Goldstein and Laurie Hadley 

The Chairman had received three responses to the RFP for painting Freedom Hall:  O’Byrne 
Painting, $9,400.00; Moore Painting, $14,575.00; and Stewart Painting, $15,730.00.  

Discussion included the information that the Chairman had received from the County Purchasing 
Agent and the content of discussion with the low bidder.  The low bidder has previously worked 
at Freedom Hall and his work had been found to be satisfactory. 

A motion was made, seconded and passed unanimously to accept the low bid from O’Byrne 
Painting of Weston, Massachusetts. 

 


